Letter - File #17-1781

PARKLaCrosse

A Division of La Crosse Police Department
(608) 789-7295 | 400 La Crosse Street, La Crosse, W1 54601 | parking@cityoflacrosse.org POLICE

December 14, 2017

Members of the Board of Public Works:

The Police Parking Utility is requesting to purchase a Tennant S30 sweeper for use
in the ramps within the City of La Crosse. The current sweeper being used within
the facilities was purchased in December of 2003. The addition of the Pine St.
facility now brings the total area to maintain to greater than 1 million square feet.
In order to maintain a regular rotation of sweeping in the facilities, a newer more
efficient sweeper is needed and teamed with the older sweeper gives the utility
the chance to keep up with this piece of our maintenance plan.

Our recommendation would be to purchase the Tennant S30 ($36,448.00) over
the Advance SW8000 ($46,634.48) as both machines are comparable. The S30 is a
demonstrator model with less than 10 hours on the machine for a savings of
$7689.00. These monies are available in the Parking Utility Maintenance budget
(607015/524362) from 2017 funding.
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